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5 July 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Collection for Donations for the Ukraine  
 
Thanks to a request from our local community, we have decided to support Global E-commerce 
Experts in Wide Lane to Winchester to help collect donations for children in Romania that have 
been displaced from the Ukraine.  
 
If you would like more information please follow the link. 
 
Ukraine  
 
Students should bring any of the items from the list below to the D@rt during tutor time on Friday 
15 July 2022. 
 
Please read below the guidance for what items are currently needed  

 
● nonperishable food 
● construction materials  
● medicine - allergy tablets 
● A4 note books, pens pencils, paints etc  
● toys  
● clothes  
● baby powder milk  
● nappies  
● wipes 
● toothpaste   
● shampoo  
● shower gel  
● washing up liquid  
● home cleaning products  
● any resources necessary for school 
● personal hygiene products 

 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs D Yates 
Charity and Community Co-ordinator  
 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/ukrainetransport?utm_term=q4dg2PW58

